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Research Analysis 

 

The subcommittee recommendation for HB1825 requires a county treasurer to provide a property 

tax bill for any property sold to a entity that is exempt from paying property tax when requested 

by the seller.  The requirement to provide the tax bill is retroactive to property sales occurring on 

or after January 1, 2023. 

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, HB1825 requires the county treasurer to provide certain information if such 

information is requested by a seller of property. As this measure provides administrative 

proposals at the county level, HB1825 is not expected to impact state revenues or state 

appropriations. The subcommittee recommendation does not change the fiscal impact of this bill. 

 

Prepared By: Zachary Penrod, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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